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           3rd December 2022 
Dear Parent/Carer,  
 
Industrial Action by NASUWT and SSTA on Wednesday 7th December 
  
The NASUWT and SSTA have given Highland Council notice that their members will be taking 
strike action on Wednesday 7th December.  Careful consideration has been given to the 
potential impact of the strike action and I am writing to confirm that Portree High School will 
remain open to all pupils as normal on Wednesday 7th December. 
 
Christmas Fayre 2022 
 
I wished to pass on my thanks to all parents and carers who supported this event last week. 
Between the prize draw, the cafe and the different Parent Council/ school stalls, £5500 was 
raised for the benefit of our pupils here in Portree High School. 
 
Christmas Dances 2022 
 
Just to remind you that the Christmas Dances are happening this year for the first time since 
2019, on Wednesday 14th December (S1-S3) and Thursday 15th December (S4-S6).  I know 
that the pupils and staff are looking forward to this event, and I would remind parents that 
attendance is open to those pupils who demonstrate the 4Rs of PHS- Ready, Responsible, 
Respectful and Resilient.  This includes a consistency in the wearing of school uniform- a white 
shirt and tie, black trousers/skirt and a plain black jumper/school hoodie.  I have spoken to a 
number of pupils this week to remind them that they need to adhere to our uniform policy if 
they wish to attend the dance.  
 
Best wishes,  
 

 
Tony Breen, Head Teacher  
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